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MEDIA RELEASE Tuesday, July 11, 2017

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City Council appoints Steve Trotter as Councillor for Ward 6

(Barrie, ON) At last night’s special meeting of City Council, Steve Trotter was appointed to the Office of the
Councillor for Ward 6. The appointment is effective immediately for a term that ends on November 30, 2018.

A total of 31 applicants participated in the appointment process, each of whom were given the opportunity to
address Council during the special meeting. Council then voted for their chosen candidate. On the second round,
Trotter received 5 votes and became the successful candidate.

City Council voted to appoint a qualified elector to fill the vacancy at its June 19 meeting. The appointment
process involved eligible applicants submitting a Consent of Nominee/Declaration of Qualification and providing
identification showing name, signature and qualifying address within the City of Barrie.

For more information including Trotter’s application submission, visit barrie.ca/appointment.
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For more information, please contact:
Scott LaMantia

Senior Communications Advisor
scott.lamantia@batrrie.ca

705-739-4220 x4529
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